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As immediately adjacent land owners to the site proposal we wish to comment as follows with regard to this
planning application.

The proposal states that Surface Water Drainage will be channeled to soakaways thoughout the site.

In order to assess any increase in flood risk further information/data is necessary specifically in respect of the
volume of surface water likely to be created and the number and specific locations of soakaways and their
release rate and potential surges/flow into the surrounding land drain/surrounding grounds which may
ultimately affect other parties.

The proposal incorporates a significant expanse of access, parking, turning and manoeuvring area within the site
creating a potential increase in surface water. The materials to be used in their construction and their
permiability properties have not been specified in the formation of this area to make an informed opinion of its
impact to the concerns raised in the previous paragraph.
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